Seed in the Soil - Summary of Neighborhood Meeting held February 22,
2018 (Zoning Dock W-3364)

On February 22, 2018, we held a neighborhood meeting onsite located
at 5151 Lansing Drive with 65 parents and property owners making
them aware of the request for rezoning. At the meeting we discussed
the proposed rezoning including creation of an electronic sign for use in
making the community aware of events and important information
about the school. We sent a flyer approximately 7 days before the
meeting to 87 people. All attendees were in support of the rezoning
request.

Simon Johnson
Chief Executive Officer

(336) 577-3725
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